
 

 
 

S n e h a n  Q u a r t e r l y  N e w s l e t t e r  3  -  2 0 1 9  
 

Page 1 

 

           

 

Photo: Group of kanthari 2019 participants visited snehan in Pondicherry 

Social change makers, who overcame the challenges in life and who want to empower the struggling 

ones in the society of their respected countries, are studying at kanthari to be an effective social 

change maker. Part of learning they visited Snehan project to know, more about the project, the 

challenges, successes and testimonies. The director of Snehan Mr. Anumuthu, shared his experience 

with them, at the end, Anumuthu presented gift which was made by Snehan beneficiaries to the 

participants to remember Snehan and Pondicherry visit. 

Dear friends it is time for third quarterly Newsletter of snehan to share our activities in last three 
months in the journey of bringing positive changes in the lives of destitute people in Pondicherry. 

Kanthari fellows meet- Hyderabad 

 

 

 

Naresh Reddy is working on National Food 
Literacy Mission, Satya Illa after winning 
Commonwealth Youth Excellence Award is 
now focusing on Solar Farms. 

Joshi Anumuthu has comeup with products like 
bags made by homeless people sheltered at his 
NGO in Pondicherry. He presented one to 
Divya who completed her Internship at Basha 
Research Corporation. 
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Visited National Institute of Rural Development and Panchayati Raj campus for 

promoting cotton bags for national & international conferences   

 

The director of snehan Mr. Anumuthu; and founder of tharunam Mr. Naresh Reddy had an 

opportunity meet Mr. Karthik at NIRD campus. We shared our social projects with him and explained 

how it brings value in the life of marginalized people in the society. Mr. Karthik was so happy with our 

projects and assured his support in coming days. We take this opportunity to thank Mr. Karthik for the 

encouragement and opportunities. 

Snehan director participated state level training on CSR funding opportunity in 

pondicherry 

 

 

 

Mr. Anumuthu, director of Snehan – 

Pondicherry, participated three days (18-7-

2019 to 20-7-2019) state level training 

programme on CSR funds opportunity. Nearly 

120 participants from Tamil Nadu and 

Pondicherry participated in this meeting. The 

meeting is organized & co organized by Satya 

Special School – Pondicherry. The meeting was 

very informative on social issues, funding 

opportunity and how the NGO’s can get funds 

from CSR; and also, good opportunity to 

network with like-minded people. 
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Friendly Bags for friendly person 

           

Friendly bags to friendly person. This fancy bag can add brightness to your look. Eco-friendly Cotton 

Sling Bags, made out of strong export cotton material. The fancy sling bag can be used by college 

students, office staffs to carry books and laptops. The bag is durable and washable. You can impact 

the lives of our beneficiaries by ordering our bags. 

 

Dear Friends, 

The Snehan activities would not be possible without your help and contribution. Therefore, on behalf 
of all our beneficiaries and board members, we say thank you very much for your support. Do share 
our quarterly newsletter with your friends…  

We are looking for committed and likeminded volunteers to support us in Snehan activities, interested 
candidates can apply through Snehan website. http://snehan.org/volunteer/  

 

With warmest regards,  

The Snehan team and Anumuthu.  

 

 

If you wish to support the Snehan activities, You can contribute online from our website: 

http://snehan.org/make-a-donation/ 

Our Postal Address: 

Goodwill Mission -  Snehan 

No.3, Rose Garden, E.C.R. Road, 

Lawspet, Pondicherry – 605008. 

India. Mobile: +91 8124725737 

http://snehan.org/volunteer/
http://snehan.org/make-a-donation/

